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Communiqué

It is my joy to inform that the Holy Father Pope Francis has appointed His Excellency
Monsignor Kryspin Dubiel as the Apostolic Nuncio to Angola.

His Excellency Monsignor Kryspin Dubiel has been with us in the UAE since 30
September 2021 as the Chargé d’ Affaires of the Apostolic Nunciature in Abu Dhabi.
He worked hard to establish the Apostolic Nunciature in the UAE and prepared the
way for the first Apostolic Nuncio to come to Abu Dhabi. His Excellency Monsignor
Kryspin Dubiel was also closely involved in the pastoral work in the Cathedral Parish
and supported our Vicariate in many ways. Today, Holy Father Pope Francis has

appointed him the Apostolic Nuncio to Angola, and he will soon be ordained Bishop.

On behalf of the clergy, religious and the people of God of the Apostolic Vicariate of
Southern Arabia, I congratulate His Excellency Monsignor Kryspin Dubiel, and wish
him every blessing and graces of God in his new mission in Angola and promise my

prayerful support to his added responsibility.
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+ Paolo Martinelli OFM Cap.
Apostolic Vicar of Southern Arabia
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